HotEeL AssociaTioN oF NEw YORK CITy, INC.

320 Park AVvENUE, NEw YORK, NY 10022-6838
(212) 7546700 FAX (212) 754-0243

TO: General Managers — Member Hotels
Allied Members & Consultants

FROM: Richard Amato, Vice President X
DATE: Monday, September 12, 2016
RE: Correction to the 101% Annual International Hospitality Ball Invitations

We recently mailed out the Invitations for the 101 Annual International Hospitality Ball
taking place, Saturday, November 12, 2016 at the InterContinental New York Barclay.

Please note there was an error to the address of the hotel printed on the invitations. The
correct address is:

InterContinental New York Barclay
111 East 48™ Street
New York, NY 10017

Apologies for any confusion this has created.

Thank you.



